
FDA MedWatch Safety Alert Email Customer Satisfaction Service Survey

[DATE]

E-mail Subject: MedWatch Customer Satisfaction Survey
Dear Survey Participant:

You are invited to participate in the “MedWatch Customer Satisfaction 
Survey.”  The survey will ask for your opinions on a variety of topics 
related to your use of, and satisfaction with, MedWatch Safety Alert 
emails and MedWatch information about Monthly Drug Safety Labeling 
Changes.  This information will help MedWatch improve these services.  
While your participation is desired, it is entirely voluntary. All 
respondent identification and information are anonymous.

The survey is now available at this Web site:  http://www.fill-
in.survey.site  Simply click on this address to go directly to the Web 
site.  If this does not work, "copy and paste" this address into the Web
address box of your Internet browser (be sure to enter the Web address 
into the address box, not into a search engine, such as Google).

Most people take around 5 minutes to complete the survey. 

Please try to take the survey today.  Thank you for your time and 
assistance in this very important effort.  

Should you have any questions, please email:  
MEDWATCHCOMMENTS@FDA.HHS.GOV
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